***The fifth and sixth grade teachers are not requesting to see you during Parent/Teacher conferences this year. If you would like to set up an appointment to see us, please see below. Otherwise, you may pick up your child’s report card in the main hallway during conference hours. Thank you!


Mrs. Looney
Mr. Smith
Mr. Weinman
	timsmith@scio.wnyric.org
llooney@scio.wnyric.org
www.mrslooney.weebly.com
eweinman@scio.wnyric.org
(585) 593-5510


To the Family of:_________________________________________________________________


Dear Families,

The first quarter of our school year is coming to a close.  At this time we feel your child is doing well both academically and behaviorally, and has become an integral part of our class.  Thus, we are not scheduling an appointment for a parent-teacher conference for your child at this time.  You may pick up your child’s report card in the front hallway during conference hours.

In the event that you would still prefer to set up a conference, please contact us and we will fit you in.  Please call or email your child’s homeroom teacher or the teacher with whom you wish to meet in order to schedule an appointment. Our contact information is listed above. 

Parent-Teacher Conference Day is Monday, November 19, 2018 from 12:00-7:30, with a break for dinner from 4:00-5:00.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your understanding and your support.

Sincerely,

Lisa Looney
Tim Smith
Eric Weinman
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